
Dear Dragonflies (Penguins in disguise) 

We hope you are having a good time at home. We have been very 
lucky with the weather! All the signs of Spring time are here; 
buds on the trees, daffodils & tweeting birds. 

The teachers have been very busy planning, for when we next see 
you at school. Hopefully, it will be soon. We are missing you loads! 

Whilst you have been away it has been great to see how many of 
you have been on Education City. Well done to those that have 
been playing the games we set in the Homework section. We have 
tried to give some games that Year R and Year 1 can both play. 
There are also some that are more suitable for certain abilities. 
You can also take a look at Phonics Play. Show your parents the 
games that you like best when we play at school. (Year R – Phase 
2&3, Year 1 – Phase 3, 4 & 5) Try reading some of the E books we 
have suggested. There are really good ones. It’s lovely having time 
to read. Do you prefer the fiction or nonfiction books?  

We hope you are all trying to stay active. Joe Wicks is helping us 
to keep fit. I like his Spiderman exercise. I’m sure you will all be 
so much taller when we next see you, with much longer hair! 

We hope you have a lovely Easter. Stay safe and remember we are 
the best class!!!! 

Lots of love 

Mrs Glass, Miss Mavers, Mrs Baker & Mrs Dance 

 


